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Minutes from  July 08, 2024 meeting


Meeting was held via Teams Meeting
Committee members and the public were able to attend the meeting in-person at the Vermont Police Academy,  317 Academy Road, Pittsford, VT.

Subcommittee members present: Amanda Garces, Glen Boyde, Ann Schroeder proxy for Daniel Guerra,  Dan Bennett, Jay Greene, Tim Lueders-Dumont, Justin Stedman

Staff present: Kim McManus, Chris Brickell



Minutes
 
1. Call to Order: Chair Garces
Meeting was called to order at 11:05am
2. Introductions
Members introduced themselves
Executive Director Brickell provided an update on the FIP positions – the Community and Inclusion Director position will be posted next week.
3. Discussion: 2025 Mandatory training – potential training topics
Committee members discussed what issues raised during the Council’s FIP policy approval process earlier in the year could potentially serve as training topics for 2025. These issues included: Rule 3, motor vehicle stops, requesting passenger ID, which federal agents do what, how to keep up on the changing roles of federal agents, when can a state/local police officer reach out to federal.
After the Chair reviewed what issues had come up during the FIP Policy approval process, committee members were asked to see what topics resonated with them. The following issues were raised during this discussion: the need to have separate trainings – one for leadership and one for front line officers, officer safety, individual/community member safety, what do community members cite as the sore spots (re FIP Policy), the need for law enforcement and community input, what is not being understood about the policy, guidance on what imminent risk means.
Should we audit or survey Level III officers to find out what they do not understand or what topics they would like training in concerning the FIP policy. Committee members decided that a survey to law enforcement would be the next best step.


4. Next Steps 
Amanda and Kim to work on survey to LEO
At next meeting need to discuss Chair and Vice Chair elections
5. Public Comment 
Ann Schroeder raised whether there was an audit for FIP policy compliance in 2022, and how do we check for compliance with the current FIP policy.
6. Motion to adjourn – motion moved at 11:57am by Glenn Boyd, seconded by Justin Stedman, all members present agreed.
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